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Clerk to Panel on Education
Legislative Council Complex
1 Legislative Council Road
Central, Hong Kong

(Attn: Ms Angel Wong)

Dear Ms WONG,

Legislative Council Panel on Education
Supplementary Information on the Policy of
“One School Social Worker for Each School” in Primary Schools

Thank you for your letter dated 5 June 2018 following up a request, made at
the Panel meeting on 1 June 2018, for information on the organisations/bodies
consulted/to be consulted on the captioned policy. Our reply is as follows:

To ensure that the policy on “One School Social Worker for Each School” can
cater for the needs of schools, we have sought the views of various
organisations/bodies of the education and social welfare sectors before the
implementation of the measures.

Recently, we have arranged meetings with the organisations listed below to
further explain the policy arrangement and listen to their opinions:
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Hong Kong Social Workers’ General Union

Hong Kong Social Workers Association

Hong Kong Social Workers and Welfare Employees Union
Asian Professional Counselling and Psychology Association
Hong Kong Professional Counselling Association

IS

For enquiries regarding our response, please contact Ms Kitty HO on
2863 4681.

Yours sincerely,

(Ms SO Yuen-yi)
for Secretary for Education





